Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: contact with tobacco companies
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please provide a list of any and all contact your organisation and/or
staff have had with British American Tobacco, Imperial Brands, Japan
Tobacco International, Philip Morris International, as well as any other
domestic or transnational tobacco companies or anyone representing the
tobacco industry including subsidiaries of tobacco industry.

I would like this information for the period from 23 April 2023- 10 March

Contact would primarily include attending or arranging meetings or
functions, and responding to correspondence or phone calls.

Please break down the information by:
• Tobacco company or representative’s name
• Date of contact(s)
• Type of contact (meeting, email, letter, phone call, text/app
message or video call, e-card or any other form of electronic
communication)
• Place of contact, if relevant
• Purpose of contact
• Outcome of contact, including if no action taken

Answer:
Our policy is that we do not accept any funding from tobacco companies.  Further we can find no record that indicates that that we have been contacted by any tobacco company on operational matters. This is therefore information not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
